
Staff Senate  
Held on: January 8, 2002, 10:00 a.m  
Held at: John Gray Library 8th Floor  

 

 
Senators Present:  
 
Renee Baxley,Valerie Black, Vonda Browning, Gail Davis, Tom Griffin, Eddie Henley, Tina 
Johnson, Dawna Mitchell, James Molina, Kathy Pierce, Wendy Smith, Tina Wright 
 
I. Call to Order 
The Meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by President Eddie Henley. 
 
II. Roll Call 
The roll was called by Tina Johnson. There were 12 members present. A quorum was not 
seated due to the high volume of Spring 2002 registration. 
 
III. Minutes 
December minutes were accepted tentatively. December minutes will be discussed again at 
the February meeting for changes and final acceptance. 
 
IV. Committee Reports 
The Staff Senate executive Board along with Wendy Smith, Chair of the Issues Committee, 
met with Mike Ferguson on December 13, 2001 to discuss information on how to establish a 
Merit Pay Plan. 




